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Summary: Investigation of Reported Failure to Submit Oil and Gas 
Reports to ONRR 
Report Date: January 5, 2015 
  
On December 1, 2015, the Bureau of Land Management Special Investigations Group reported 
that a lease operator in New Mexico had not submitted any Oil and Gas Operations Reports 
(OGOR) to the Office of Natural Resources Revenue (ONRR) since September 2014. 
 
A preliminary investigation substantiated that the lease operator did not properly file mandated 
OGOR to ONRR; however, our review of royalty reports submitted to ONRR disclosed that the 
company reported and paid mineral royalties associated with the lease during the period in 
question. 

 
This is a summary of an investigative report that was issued to ONRR for any action deemed 
appropriate. 
 
 
 

 


